
May 8, 2025 

Mayor Sharrard opened the 2025-2026 Budget Work Session at 5:30PM on Thursday, May 8, 

2025 at City Council Chambers, located in City Hall, 305 East Main Street, Gaylord, MI 49735 

Members Present: Sharrard, Awrey, Ouellette, Jaques, Ryan, and Witt  

Members Absent: Wilson 

Others Present: City Manager Kim Awrey, City Treasurer Travis Hewitt, City Clerk Jen Molski,  

Tyler Pischel, Special Projects Manager and Lisa Marie Tobin, DDA Director. 

The city manager reviewed the proposed budgets and millage levies for each fund. Projects and 

purchases were discussed in full detail.  

The utility bill rate schedule was discussed and accepted as presented.  

The City of Gaylord’s staff pay schedule for 2025-2026 was reviewed.  

No other business was presented; the meeting adjourned at 7:27PM 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

Jennifer Molski, City Clerk 

 


